

CORONAVIRUS — INTERSTATE BORDER RESTRICTIONS

35. Ms M.J. DAVIES to the Premier:

I refer to the Chief Health Officer's advice dated 19 January, and I quote —

Should Government decide to defer the transition date ... I would support a further review of proposed opening options within four weeks ...

Noting that four weeks has now passed, has this review been completed; and, if so, when will it be made public?

Mr M. McGOWAN replied:

I thank the member for the question. This is a unique circumstance. I never thought I would be doing this, but I thank the member for the question.

Obviously, we indicated at that point in time that it would be done during February. We made it very clear that that decision and that review would be made during February. That analysis and examination is ongoing, as I have said on many occasions.